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Bay Area Manufacturers Association Elects Cristine Torrefranca as Treasurer 

Tampa, FL (April 4, 2022) – Saltmarsh, Cleaveland & Gund, one of the region’s leading CPA and consulting 
firms with offices in Tampa, Orlando, Pensacola, Destin and Nashville, is excited to announce that Senior 
Manager, Cristine Torrefranca, CPA, has been elected Treasurer of Bay Area Manufacturers Association 
(BAMA) as of March 28, 2022.  

“Cristine has been an amazing addition to Saltmarsh ever since she arrived. She has been a key driver of 
positivity and a true example of leadership and service,” said Shareholder, Suzanne Cox, CPA, CIT. “She is 
extremely passionate about her community and will truly serve BAMA well as their Treasurer. We are so 
proud of her!” 

Cristine graduated from Arizona State University with a B.S. in Accountancy and 
soon after, earned her CPA certification. She has over 15 years of experience and 
provides audit and assurance services for the firm’s manufacturing and 
distribution, construction, not-for-profit and healthcare clients. 

She is a dedicated contributor to the community and currently lends her expertise 
as an active member of Junior Achievement of Tampa Bay and the Entertainment 
Revue Foundation. Cristine also serves on Saltmarsh’s Diversity & Inclusion 

Committee and is a member of the American Institute of Certified Public Accountants and the Florida 
Institute of Certified Public Accountants. Cristine has previously served on the BAMA STEM Committee 
and Membership Committee and is now Secretary and Treasurer. 

 

About Saltmarsh, Cleaveland & Gund 

Founded in 1944, Saltmarsh is one of the largest and most respected CPA-led business advisory firms in 
the Southeast, serving clients throughout the U.S. and worldwide from offices across the State of Florida 
and in Nashville, Tennessee. The firm offers a full range of professional services, including a variety of 
specialized consulting services for many industries and high net worth individuals. We are an independent 
member of the BDO Alliance USA, which provides us access to national resources to better serve our 
clients. Saltmarsh has been recognized as one of Forbes’ Top Recommended U.S. Tax Firms, named one 
of the Top 200 Firms in the U.S. by INSIDE Public Accounting and a Regional Leader by Accounting Today.  

For further information, please visit www.saltmarshcpa.com or call (800) 477-7458. 
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